
Academic Assessment Committee Meeting 
October 6, 2011 

Faculty Office Building 620 
 

Present:  Carli Schiffner, Sarah Todd, Brian Harte, Brian Washburn, Ken Erickson, Stan 
Skowronek, Linda Heilman, Alice Reed, Joe Reilly, David Barnes, David Wells, Richard Hu, 
Molly Mott, and Linda Pellett 
 
The meeting was called to order at 8 a.m. 
 
Carli gave an overview of Assessment. 
 
The following programs will be conducting Assessment in the Major during the 2011-12 
academic year:  Air Conditioning Maintenance & Repair – Stan Skowronek; Heating & 
Plumbing – Martin Clark-Stone, Criminal Justice:  Law Enforcement Leadership – Brian Harte, 
and Emergency Management – Michael O’Connor. 
 
Student Learning Outcomes (SLOs) were discussed.  Carli asked for volunteers to form a 
subcommittee for SLOs.  Volunteers are:  David Barnes, David Wells, Molly Mott, and Linda 
Heilman. 
 
One Assessment in the Major that has not been completed from 2009-10 is Engineering Science.  
Dave Wells will check on the status of the report. 
 
Linda Pellett gave an overview for the history of Assessment from SUNY from 2000 to present. 
 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 8:45 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Linda Pellett, Recorder 
 
 
 


